
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, February 25, 2014

Council Session

Item C-2

Recognition of Crane Trust Nature Center
The Crane Trust Nature & Visitor Center located off of I-80 along the Platte River south of Alda is the 
place to see more than 500,000 sandhill cranes and whooping cranes migrate through Nebraska. The 
2014 spring migration begins March 1st thru April 7th. 

Mayor Vavricek will recognize Chuck Cooper, President and CEO of the Crane Trust Nature & Visitor 
Center along with employees and volunteers for their leadership in promoting Central Nebraska and the 
upcoming spring migration of the sandhill cranes and stewardship in conservation efforts important to 
the people of Grand Island. The Mayor will proclaim the month of March, 2014 as “Crane Watch on the 
Prairie Month”.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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